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John,

This Email has two attachments for NRC review. The first Email attachment contains the PG&E
responses to requests for additional information (RAIs) that have come up during the NRC's review of
PGE Submittal HBL-1 1-006, "Request for 10 CFR 20.2002 Alternate Disposal Approval and 10 CFR
30.11 Exemption of Humboldt Bay Power Plant Waste For Disposal at US Ecology Idaho."

The 2nd attachment contains corrections to errors in Enclosure 1 of HBL-1 1-006 (pages 3, 4 & 5),
which were noted by PG&E during the development of our responses to the RAIs. Again, only the
three affected pages are being submitted (please note that the corrections did not change the page
numbering or content of HBL-1 1-006, with the exception of the corrections that were made).

John Griffin
HBPP License Termination Manager
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